

# Small school. Big heart.



LADIES NIGHT OUT - Tomorrow night at Harmony Hills CLASS T-SHIRTS - Order forms due tomorrow

# **Congratulations to our new Student Council Officers!**

President: Meredith Haynes Vice President: Brady Merz Secretary: Matt Mitchell Treasurer: Jaclyn Hartman

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I know how the fast the school year goes, and how quickly each one of us can get caught up in just making it to the "next thing." So, before it gets any crazier, and before we all hit our "auto pilot" mode, here is my encouragement to all:

- If you have a suggestion about how to make St. B better, let me know!
- If you're willing to help at home with any kind of project, tell PTO, your child's teacher, Joyce Ell, or me.
- If you see something that seems out of place or if you're worried about a child being targeted in some way, please call or email!
- If you have a question or a worry about your student's class, grade, homework, etc., email the teacher.
- If you ever need to vent, I'll take the time to talk to you in person, or speak to you
  on the phone. Just let me know; I won't be able to help something vented online, or
  rumored to be an issue.
- If you'd like to see some kind of parent training, or updates on trends in mental health, safety, achievement, discipline, etc. I'm all ears. Let's make that happen.
- If you love your experience at St. B., share that with everyone!

The best part about being a small school is that no question, no frustration and no innovation should go unaddressed. Is there something on your mind? Click on the orange button, below (Suggestions and Requests). Here's to a great year!

Blessings,

Mrs. Ingram

P.S. PTO Meetings are a great way to stay in touch, too. See you tonight?

# **QUICK LINKS**

**School Calendar** 

2018-19 On-line Calendar

**Lunch Menu** 

**Volunteer Sign Up** 

**FACTS Login** 

**Parish Website** 

**PTO** 

**Virtus Login** 

Schoolbelles (code S1952)

**Gradelink** 

Newsletters and Handouts

Parent-Student Handbook



- September 17 Math tutoring begins
- **September 18** Kindergarten Girl Scout sign-ups. 6:30-7:30. Cafeteria.
- September 19 Grandparents' Day!
- September 24 BB registration due
- September 27 Picture Day
- September 28 Box Tops due!

# On the Horizon...

- October 8 Professional Day; No School
- October 12 Golf Outing
- October 28 Book Fair begins
- October 29/30 Parent Teacher Conferences; 3:30-7:45pm (by appt) Regular day of classes
- November 1 & 2 No School





#### **VOLLEYBALL**

Join us this weekend for some exciting girls volleyball! There are several games this weekend. Come and cheer on St. Bernadette Volleyball. All the weekend games will be played at home:

- Saturday, Sept 15 @ 6:30 St. Bernadette (Brinck 4G) vs. St. Ursula
- Saturday, Sept 15 @ 7:30 St. Bernadette (Carnes 8G) vs. St. Ursula
- Sunday, Sept 16 @ 5:00 St. Bernadette (Cenci 6G) vs. St. Clements
- Sunday, Sept 16 @ 6:00 St. Bernadette (Schooley 4G) vs. St. Gertrude
- Sunday, Sept 16 @, 7:00 St. Bernadette (Wille 5G) vs. Cardinal Pacelli

Magazine Drive
Fundraiser

MORK SUCCESS GOAL

#### **MAGAZINE SALE**

We had a great response for turning in those "little books!" The emailing campaign is another

way to earn a Coop, and the online option is awesome. Keep those orders coming in!

### **GRANDPARENTS DAY**



September 19. Join us for Mass at 8:15 in the morning, and then visit your grandchild's homeroom for some treats and a brief Open House. Look for reservation forms sent home with your child(ren).



#### **BOTTLE CAPS**

Are you still collecting bottle caps? Can't bring yourself to throw them away? We have had a few people ask about bottle cap recycling. With the departure of Mrs. Clark, and the completion of

several benches in our "Bottle Cap to Benches" three-year effort, we have temporarily discontinued collecting bottle caps. HOWEVER, if you are ecologically minded and would like to head this effort, please contact Mrs. Ingram. With the right volunteer support, we might be able to get it going once again.



# **BASKETBALL REGISTRATION**

Is your child interested in playing basketball this winter? The basketball seasons runs from November to March. Registration for girls and boys in grades 3-8 has begun. Click here for the registration form which is due by September 24th. If you have any questions, please contact Paul Jungkunz at 513-235-5571 or you can e-mail him at jungkunz.paul@gmail.com.



# **GO BAG UPDATE**

We are on our way in collecting items for our Go Bags! A couple of items need sponsors. We still need activity books (age appropriate) to help keep antsy or anxious kids busy if we end up stranded for awhile. We have

some, but need more water pouches (Plastic degrades. Pouches are good for five years.) Click here to see more items. Feel free to sign up for even one item. Anything you can do to help us with this safety upgrade is appreciated! And some items seem pricey, I know. The idea of a phone charger came from first responders who have been caught without power on site. Those can get really expensive, but it would be great to even have a less expensive portable powerbank in each bag for emergency charging. Maybe you could purchase one for your child's homeroom? Here are some links to help you help us with other "bigger" items...

- Work gloves (bargain)
- Multi tools (starting at \$5)



# **CAFETERIA HELP NEEDED**

We love having parents and grandparents assist the teacher in the cafeteria each day. Our students appreciate help

opening packets, peeling oranges, and tidying tables. :) Volunteer Sign Up



We have a limited supply of **YEARBOOKS** available for purchase. Want one? Send \$18.50 in an envelope to the main office. Include your family's name and we will deliver one to your student to take home.



## REMIND

Don't find yourself in a bind, SIGN UP FOR "REMIND"! When you sign up for REMIND, you will receive occasional texts throughout the year reminding you of upcoming deadlines, events, and other important

school information. Just text @stb45102 to 81010 to receive reminders and important school news via text.



# **Send in Box Tops!**

The fall collection deadline is September 28. The homeroom with the most box tops wins a prize!

